
 Jonesfield Township  

Budget Hearing Meeting 
 

Jonesfield Township will hold a Public Budget Hearing Meeting, along with the regular Board Meeting on 

Monday, March 17, 2025 at 6:30 p.m.  Meeting will be held at the Jonesfield Township Hall located at 

217 Eddy St, Merrill Michigan.  Copies of the proposed budget can be obtained by contacting the 

Township Clerk at 989-928-1081, the week prior to the meeting. 

 

The Township will provide necessary reasonable services to individuals with disabilities at the Board of 
Review meetings upon three days’ notice.  Contact:  Stanley Brown, Township Supervisor, at 989-751-
9134. 
 

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject 

of the hearing. 

 

Kari Clark 

Jonesfield Township Clerk 

 

 


